
Miss Joyce  Mrs Martin  

Projects 2025/26 

Autumn — Vicious Vikings—Were the Vikings raiders or traders? 

Spring — The Mighty Mountains. Are mountains mighty? 

Summer — The Greeks—Is it all Greek to us? 

Home Learning 
An extended home learning research 
project will be handed out termly. 
Children will be asked to present their 
research to the whole class. They may 
create a power point, a story, a poem, a 
picture or perhaps present their 
research to the class as music, dance or 
drama. 

Weekly Home Learning 

Weekly English and Maths or Topic tasks 
will be set on a Friday and need to be 
handed in by the following Tuesday.   

There will be a spelling test and 
multiplication tests every Friday.  

We will be working hard on our times 
tables this year. Your child will be 
expected to practise at home with 
TTRockstars for at least 20 minutes 
every week. 

PE information 

PE days are Wednesday and 

Thursday. 

Please ensure kit is worn on those days, 
including PE hoodie /school jumper, and 
shorts / tracksuit bottoms  - ready for 

all weathers. 

Contact 

Please contact adminoffice@sparsholt.hants.sch.uk 

if you would like to speak to me about anything. 

Ways to help 

Please encourage daily reading, whether 
your child reads on their own or you read 
together. Discuss the books, the 
characters, the story lines and 
encourage your child to express their 
own opinions.  

Please support your child with the 
learning of their multiplication tables. 
Secure multiplication knowledge provides 
a foundation for a range of learning in 
maths.  

ROWAN CLASS 

INFORMATION 

Things to bring 

Please make sure you send your child in 
everyday with a water bottle and if you 
wish to provide a snack at break please 
ensure it is a piece of fruit or similar.  


